E-MAIL TEMPLATE FOR SENIOR ACT CO-SPONSORSHIP
Dear Rep. Craig;
I sincerely appreciate your consideration and support of H.R. 6530, the SENIOR Act, bipartisan legislation recently introduced by Reps. Trahan and Fitzpatrick that would greatly help support our nation’s most vulnerable seniors and their caregivers.
Our company provides 24/7 direct care to seniors who require assistance for activities of daily living, such as eating, bathing, and taking medication, and many of whom suffer from cognitive decline. The pandemic has been enormously challenging on our residents and frontline staff, and we have incurred unprecedented expenses and losses in our efforts to keep everyone safe. Unfortunately, very little federal relief has been made available to date (the vast majority has gone to other providers), and the workforce shortages in our industry have only been exacerbated by the pandemic.
This is why we strongly support the SENIOR Act and ask for your support. It would make meaningful impacts on seniors across your district and around the country, through a new caregiver sustainability fund and federal grants to attract and retain a geriatric care workforce.
I am urging you to please support and co-sponsor H.R. 6530, the SENIOR Act.
Please feel free to reach out to me for any questions or assistance I can provide.
Sincerely,
[YOUR NAME]
[YOUR TITLE]
[YOUR COMPANY]
